
Waverley Wealth News - Summer 2021

Waverley Wealth Management Pty Ltd ABN 45 617 866 823 is a Corporate Authorised Representative of Nextplan Financial Pty Ltd ABN 24 167 151 420 Australian Financial Services Licence (AFSL) 
number 452996 This advice may not be suitable to you because it contains general advice that has not been tailored to your personal circumstances. Please seek personal financial advice prior to 
acting on this information. Investment Performance: Past performance is not a reliable guide to future returns as future returns may differ from and be more or less volatile than past returns.

Happy New Year! As 2021 gets underway, we hope you and your families enjoy a safe, 
happy and prosperous year ahead. While we are not out of the woods yet, there is cause 
for optimism. 
 
December was a busy month on the economic calendar. Global equity markets surged 
on optimism about the imminent rollout of several promising coronavirus vaccines and the 
prospect of another US stimulus package. And in a pre-Christmas miracle, the UK signed 
a last minute, post-Brexit trade agreement with the European Union. 
 
In Australia, the government’s Mid-Year Economic and Fiscal Outlook (MYEFO) projected 
a $197.7 billion budget deficit this financial year, down from the $213.7 billion forecast in 
the October Budget, as our economy recovers quicker than expected from the COVID-19 
recession. Growth rebounded 3% in the September quarter, on continued support from 
low interest rates and government stimulus. Unemployment fell from 7% in October to 
6.8% in November, which no doubt helped push consumer sentiment to a decade high in 
December.  
 
Consumer confidence was also evident in the market for new detached homes, with sales 
up 15.2% in November, a decade high. High demand lifted residential property values 3% 
on average in 2020, with Melbourne the only market with falling prices. Regional prices 
(up 6.9%) outshone capital cities (up 2%). We also splurged on cars, with new car sales up 
12.4% in the year to November and used cars sales up almost 30% in 2020. The Aussie 
dollar stood at US77c on New Year’s Eve, up 10% over the year. 
 
As in previous editions, attached are three articles that we hope you find both interesting 
and helpful. If you would like to discuss any of the topics covered, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us on 0403 879 982 or email at - enquiries@waverleywealth.com.au 
 
In the meantime, we hope you and your family remain healthy, happy and safe. 
Kind regards, 
Scott.
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